Dear Council,
| write to support the construction of the Emma to Earl Street Pedestrian Bridge.

| have been living and cycling in Guelph since 1977. For many years it was possible to safely cycle on
major streets such as Speedvale Avenue, but increased traffic and the absence of bike lanes have
rendered cycling on such streets unsafe. The Emma to Earl Street Pedestrian Bridge will address that
problem at least with respect to Speedvale Avenue, making it again possible for me to access the
northern part of Guelph safely by bicycle rather than by car. Please support this project and ensure that
it is completed as soon as possible.

Best Regards,
Janet Wood



